
 

  

 
 

 

January 30, 2024 
 
Southern SARE 
University of Georgia 
Athens, VA 30602 
 
 
Enclosed proposal, “Virginia Tech SARE 2024 - 2025 Model State Program (MSP).” This proposal 
is under the leadership of Dr. Eric Bendfeldt in our School of Plant and Environmental Sciences. 
Virginia Tech fully supports this initiative. The proposed period of performance for this effort is 
07/01/2024 through 06/30/2025, with an estimated cost of $22,000 
 
All correspondence for this proposal should reference proposal number PQWT24PD. 
 
Virginia Tech appreciates the opportunity to participate in this important effort. Further, the 
referenced proposal has been prepared in accordance with applicable rules and policies 
regarding proposals and budgets. 
 
Virginia Tech reserves the right to negotiate mutually agreeable terms and conditions at the time 
of award.   
 
Should you wish to initiate an agreement based on the enclosed proposal, please convey 
acceptance of the submitted proposal and request agreement initiation in the form of an email 
sent directly to ospcontracts@vt.edu.  Please reference the Proposal Number noted above.  
 
The University appreciates the opportunity to submit this proposal. If fiscal or budgetary questions 
arise, please feel free to contact Jessi King at 540-231-7521 or jessilp2@vt.edu.  Technical 
questions should be directed to the principal investigator. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Trudy M. Riley 
Associate Vice President for Research and Innovation, Sponsored Programs 


